
FOSSI By The Numbers
Recognizing the need to increase diversity throughout the STEM workforce, in November of 2020, the 
American Chemistry Council, American Institute of Chemical Engineers, Chemours, and HBCU Week 

Foundation partnered to establish FOSSI. This national industry-wide program seeks to increase the number 
of underrepresented professionals in the STEM workforce by providing scholarships to students pursuing 

preferred STEM degrees at Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCUs).

FutureOfSTEMScholars.org

$40,000
Scholarships

$38 Million+
Raised

800+
Scholarships 

Funded

80+
Corporate 
Sponsors

Support 1,000 
Students

GOAL 46
HBCUs 

Represented

Students from 
Across 

30+ States

40
STEM Fields 

Studied

SEPTEMBER 2024

202409-096


